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Product Change Notice 
PCN#: EE-PCN19003 

02/08/2019 
 
 
CLASSIFICATION OF CHANGE: 
Documentation 
 
DESCRIPTION OF CHANGE: 
Removal of lead-free specification on datasheet for XLR-48R6167-R 
 
REASON FOR CHANGE: 
Select components were found to not meet Eaton’s lead-free definition.   
 
EXPECTED INFLUENCE ON QUALITY, RELIABILITY, AND PERFORMANCE: 
There is no change to the product.  This is a change to the datasheet only.  All products continue to meet RoHS 
requirements.   
 
PARTS NUMBER AFFECTED: 
XLR-48R6167-R 
 
TIME SCHEDULE: 
Start Shipment Date: Immediately 
Existing inventory conforms to RoHS requirements, is saleable and should not be returned 
 
ISSUED BY: 
Nick Stone 
Product Manager – Supercapacitor Modules 
 
CONTACT INFORMATION: 
For questions or comments, please contact your local Eaton sales representative. 
 
 

 

 


